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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Throughout this week I am delivering assemblies on thankfulness and charitable giving to link with the 
harvest season. To follow on from this, I am launching a competition for all Learning Families to create 
a food box that can be donated to the local food bank in Great Barr. Students will have the opportunity 
to donate items to the food box and also decorate the box during Tutor Time throughout the follow 
week.  
 
Completed food boxes need to be ready no later than Friday 19th October. There will be a prize for the 
Learning Family with the best contribution and representatives will have the opportunity to go to the 
food bank, present our gift, and learn more about the valuable work the food bank does in our local 
community.  
 
I very much hope you will be able to contribute to the harvest boxes. I have recently been in contact 
with the local food bank and the following items are in high demand this season: 

 Cereal; 

 Soup; 

 Pasta; 

 Rice; 

 Tinned tomatoes/pasta sauce; 

 Lentils, beans, and pulses; 

 Tinned meat and tinned vegetables; 

 Tea/coffee; 

 Tinned fruit; 

 Biscuits; 

 UHT milk; 

 Fruit juice; 

 Toiletries – particularly for men; 

 Christmas themed chocolate for children e.g. chocolate santas, etc.  
Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr R Brocklebank 

Assistant Vice Principal  


